Utica Community Schools Band Concert
Crissman Elementary Band at Eisenhower High School
Monday, March 16t at 6:15pm

Dear Parents and Band Students,

The sixth-grade students have been invited to participate in the Utica Community Schools
Instrumental Cluster Concert! This concert is unique in that it includes students from several
schools. There will be performances from Eisenhower High School band students, Malow and
Shelby Junior High band students, and sixth grade students from several elementary schools. Each
grade level group will have an opportunity to perform with the other groups. This is a fabulous
experience for our students. They will have the opportunity to hear students perform that have
more experience, and get a glimpse of future music opportunities. I strongly encourage your child
to participate in this fun and educational event.

So that we can be prepared and organized for a concert of this size, we need to know how
many students will attend from each school. It is important that there are enough chairs and
stands for the students. (Students with their own folding music stand are encouraged to bring
them.)

6:15 p.m. Report Time: Rehearsal in Eisenhower Cafeteria

7:00 p.m. Concert in Eisenhower Auditorium

Please return the permission slip on the bottom so that we can plan accordingly.
Sincerely,
Dr. Albert Hodge

Crissman Elementary Music Teacher
albert.hodge@uticak12.org

Student’s Name Instrument

Grade Level Teacher Band Director _ Dr. Hodge

Yes, I will be participating in the UCS Band concert on Monday, March 16, 2020.

No, I'will NOT be participating in the UCS Band concert on Monday, March 16, 2020.

PARENT SIGNATURE




